
From: LARSEN, ELMER & JULIE [mailto:elmer.larsen@nwi.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 10:06 PM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: Leavenworth - Advanced Meter Presentation 
 

I attended your PUD presentation on "advanced meters" here in Leavenworth tonight.  I thought 
the presentation by John, Andy and crew has excellent.  They took their time and answered every 
question raised in a thoughtful and pleasant way and accepted both pro and con input in a 
respectful manner.    

I do want to express my support for the PUD moving forward with the implementation of 
advanced meters.  It seems the technology has matured and I believe the new meters would be 
well received in our area. 

Elmer Larsen 
506 Orchard St 
Leavenworth 

cell:  630-0891 

 


